+41227999175



Note No.16/2009

The Permanent Mission of Australia to the United Nations and Other International Organisations at Geneva presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Human Rights Committee and has the honour to refer to the meeting of the Human Rights Committee taking place from 16 March to 3 April 2009.

The Australian Permanent Mission hereby transmits details of the Australian Delegation to the Human Rights Committee meeting.

Head of Delegation:

Andrew GOLEDZINOWSKI
Deputy Permanent Representative to the United Nations
New York

Delegation:

Bill CAMPBELL QC First Assistant Secretary Office of International Law Attorney-General's Department

Dr Bruce SMITH
Branch Manager
Intergovernmental & Policy Branch
Office of Indigenous Policy & Coordination
Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs,

Robert ILLINGWORTH Assistant Secretary Compliance and Integrity Policy Branch Department of Immigration and Citizenship +41227999175

Helen HORSINGTON
First Secretary
Australian Mission to the United Nations, New York

Roxane NOLAN
Principal Legal Officer
Office of International Law
Attorney-General's Department

The Australian Permanent Mission takes this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the Human Rights Council the assurances of its highest consideration.

